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Receiving the ballot in the mail reminds me to vote and make my voice heard. It gives 

me time to think and research and make an informed decision. It means that I wont 

be distracted by finding childcare or getting off work in order to vote. Voting should be 

as simple and accessible as possible and I don't know why we would want it to be 

harder.  


